From: Burditt, Brett

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 11:48 AM
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC)

Subject: BH Corporation rate increase

Mr. Hanson,

| would encourage yourself and the PUC to consider the significant financial impact of the proposed rate increase by BH
Corp. I truly feel any rate increase this soon after the last rate hike is too much. Our district is still feeling the financial
strain of the last rate hike. This 9-10% increase will add another $50,000 annually to an already large electrical utility bill.
To put it in perspective, this 50,000 expenditure would consume 14% of the proposed 3% increase in state funding for

1



education. | would much rather put that revenue into the pockets of our employees than line the pocket of a
corporation that has cash reserves like BH Corp.

To conclude Mr. Hanson, | ask for the assistance of the PUC in minimizing the impact of future rate increases to
educational entitites.

Have a great day!

Brett Burditt
Business Manager
Meade 46-1
605-347-2523



